
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref ASE/MKR/Y7 Testing Arrangements 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

31 August 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer & Student, 

I hope that you and your family have had a safe and enjoyable summer. As we near the start of term, I write 

with details of the testing arrangements for Year 7.  

The first test will take place on Thursday 2nd September, as detailed below; 

Time 09:00 09:30 10:00 10:30 11:00 11:30 12:00 13:30 14:00 

Tutor 

Group 
7ABN 7CWD 7DAM 7EDY 7IJN 7KDR 7KWN 7SYG 7ZAH 

 

The second test will take place on Monday 6th September, as detailed below; 

Time 
08:45 09:15 09:45 10:15 10:45 11:15 11:45 12:15 13:30 

Tutor 

Group 7ABN 7CWD 7DAM 7EDY 7IJN 7KDR 7KWN 7SYG 7ZAH 

 

If you are unable to make your allotted time, please email v.gibson@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk to arrange 

an alternative slot. Please do not just turn up, as the logistics of this exercise mean that certain admin 

arrangements need to be organised in order for testing to take place. 

Once the second test is negative, your son/daughter will return to school on Tuesday 7th September.  

Thank you for your support and patience with this. Should you have any further queries, please contact 

v.gibson@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk in the first instance. 

  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Anthony Snape 
Acting Principal 
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